
 

 
 

Dear Young Voices Parents, 
 
YOUNG VOICES 2022 
 
Once again, we have been lucky enough to get spaces for one of the Young Voices 
concerts, which will be held on Thursday 27th January 2022 at the Resorts World 
Arena, Birmingham.  
 
As soon as we are able to start our Young Voices club we will let you know, but in the 
meantime, we wanted the children to have access to the songs that we will be 
learning, so that they can listen to them and begin to practice: 
 
Website: https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/music-room  
Code:   YV2021 
 
T-SHIRT PACK £12 (Optional) 
 
Children will need to wear a white t-shirt on the day of the concert.  
You can also buy a Special Edition Young Voices T-Shirt Pack. Torches are included in 
the pack but they can also be bought separately. Please see the T-Shirt Order Form 
for more details. 
 
AUDIENCE TICKETS £20 (Optional) 
 
Young Voices is a charity and our trip has been heavily subsidised by them, they 
therefore encourage as many family members to come and support their children as 
possible. Parents will have to travel to Birmingham and back separately for the 
evening and meet us at school afterwards. We will keep the children safe with us at 
school until you arrive back at Warden Hill. 
 
If you would like to order a t-shirt pack, additional torches and any audience 
tickets, please complete the order forms and return to the office by Monday 8 
November at the latest.  
 
Order forms can be found on our website: 
https://wardenhill.gloucs.sch.uk/event/young-voices-concert/ 
 
School is covering the main cost but we will be asking for a £5 contribution towards 
transport.  
 
You will be able to make payments via ParentPay. We will let you know once the 
payment has been set up. 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/music-room
https://wardenhill.gloucs.sch.uk/event/young-voices-concert/


 

 
CONCERT DAY 
 
Our choir will leave school in the morning and each child will need a packed lunch 
and dinner. We will rehearse during the day with choirs from lots of other schools 
before the evening performance (7.00pm - 9.00pm). We will not get back until late 
(last time it was approximately 11.00pm) so the children will be allowed to come into 
school a bit later on the following morning, by 10.00am.  
 
We have a limited number of weeks to learn several songs and dances, therefore once 
we start the club commitment to attend all rehearsals, unless there is a valid reason 
of course, will be key.  
 
This is a fabulous opportunity and we are really looking forward to taking our 
wonderful choir for another great day out.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Wilson, Miss Rand and Mr Bailey 

 


